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Ongoing Support Vital For Local Business

Kia ora tatou,

I’m delighted to report that many members who participated in the BNH ONE DAY SALE on

Saturday 3rd December, reported a healthy turnover on the day. I sincerely hope that members can
benefit from a continued increased in cashflow and can enjoy some financial respite, as the festive
season approaches at a considerable rate of knots.

As I noted in the previous newsletter, it remains of paramount importance that people continue to
support our local businesses by buying local and utilising locally available goods and services.
Please do your bit to help by “keeping it local”.
 
Come And Join Us:
 
As the end of what has been another very challenging year for business and property owners draws
near, let’s raise a glass together to reflect and relax as we prepare for whatever 2023 has in store.
 
Please join us for an evening of merriment, drinks and nibbles and enjoy an excellent opportunity to
network and build relationships or connect with some old acquaintances.
 
Date: Thursday 8th December 2022
Time: 17.30 – 19.30
Location: BNH Offices, L1, 322 Rosedale Road, Rosedale
Plenty of free parking available
 
If you haven’t already, please register for the event HERE

In closing, please don't hesitate to contact the Team at BNH if we can be of any assistance to you
and your business.
 
Ngā mihi mahana,
Kevin O’Leary 

General Manager, Business North Harbour 

Upcoming Workshops & Events

Upper Harbour Local Board in partnership with Harbour Sport is pleased to bring FREE Cultural Play

to the Upper Harbour communities this summer! 

 
From 10am to 1pm on the dates below:

Albany Community Hub (575 Albany Highway, Albany)

Sat 10th Dec 2022, Sat 11th Feb 2023, Sat 25th Feb 2023

 
Headquarters Building, Hobsonville (214 Buckley Avenue, Hobsonville)

Sun 5th Mar 2023

 
Meadowood Community House - Unsworth Heights (55 Meadowood Drive, Auckland)

Sat 15th Apr 2023

 
Each activation will feature Play Experts who will introduce different traditional Asian, Pasifika and

Māori games and everyone is invited to give the activities a go! We have also prepared tonnes of

play and active recreation equipment for you to enjoy with your friends and family. Our activities

and equipment are open to all ages and abilities and we highly encourage families to come down

and join us for a few hours exploring the joy of playing. There will be waffles & ice cream, a coffee

cart and prizes such as LEGO® and Countdown vouchers so be sure to come on down this summer

for some CULTURAL PLAY!

 
At Harbour Sport, we hope to create social connections, improve sense of belonging of the Upper

Harbour whānau and encourage creative thinking through this Cultural Play initiative.

Review Of Past Workshops & Events

Women in Business - Jenene Crossan, serial tech entrepreneur

Thursday, 1st Dec 2022

Jenene says that the last few years have helped her truly understand the meaning of purpose and

encouraged her to learn more every day. “If you know better, you can do better. It’s about mana

enhancement. We are all responsible; everyone in this room can help make New Zealand better.”

This could be anything from striving for more sustainable business practices to calling out and

acting upon inappropriate behaviour, including ableism and sexism. 

Learn more of the event

 

https://businessnh.org.nz/
https://businessnh.org.nz/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QNwYCTg_6Gs
https://businessnh.org.nz/what-we-do/
https://businessnh.org.nz/what-we-do/
https://businessnh.org.nz/whats-on/
https://businessnh.org.nz/traffic-transport/
https://businessnh.org.nz/safer-business/
https://businessnh.zohobackstage.com/BusinessAfter5YearEndCelebrationandNetworking
https://businessnh.org.nz/jenene-crossan-serial-tech-entrepreneur/


Business Borth Harbour's contribution to Fill

The Blues Bus.

A special mention to Aiyoyo Ltd for the gifts

they have donated.

Blessed with a beautiful sunny day, thousands

of shoppers hit the roads to seek out amazing

products and pre-Christmas bargains at our

ONE DAY SALE 2022. Thank you once again to

all our participating hospitality, retailers,

wholesalers and distributors for taking part and

we hope to have you all back involved next

year.

Sustainability Superstar 

Sponsored by NZI

Winner: KiwiHarvest

Going Circular 

Sponsored by Auckland Council

Winner: All Heart NZ

Latest Information From business.govt.nz

The business.govt.nz and other Government sources provide the latest information for

businesses.

Got questions or need support? Call the free COVID-19 Business helpline on 0800 500 362. 

Business North Harbour Leadership And Business
Mentoring Programme

Following the success of the Business North Harbour (BNH) Leadership and Business Mentoring

Programmes in 2022, BNH is ready to launch two new Leadership and Business Mentoring

Programmes which will run concurrently in 2023. Developed in conjunction with Dr. Patricia

Bossons, Honorary Teaching Fellow, Massey University Business School, one programme will

accommodate female mentees who prefer a female mentor, while the other will be a mixture of

male and female mentors and mentees. Applications for the programmes will be invited after the

Christmas holidays, in the meantime click here for more details. 

Building Waste Recycling Success

An Auckland building site has successfully diverted 90% of waste from landfill, see the full article

here.

 
If you have any questions on how to effectively dispose of building or any kind of waste, please

contact Mark Roberts at Auckland Council for advice Mark.Roberts@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz

Congratulations To Sustainable Business Award
Winners Kiwi Harvest And All Heart NZ

Arrenway Reserve Now Open

Creating welcoming places and spaces is important so that whānau and friends can enjoy their local

neighbourhood together. 

As part of the project, work has been undertaken to upgrade Arrenway Reserve to include bike

parking, bench seating and lighting along with grassed areas and native planting. The main change

is that the reserve will also have a direct connection to the shared path which is due to open next

year and will run alongside SH1 between Oteha Valley Road and Constellation Station. The shared

path will provide choice for how people get around their local community or commute to places of

work, so connections at key locations – such as the reserve, which is within the Rosedale industrial

area – are important.

https://www.business.govt.nz/
https://businessnh.org.nz/business-north-harbour-leadership-and-business-mentoring-programme-2/
https://ourauckland.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/news/2022/11/building-waste-recycling-success-more-than-90-per-cent-diverted-from-landfill/
mailto:Mark.Roberts@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz


Before the reserve opened, our mana whenua partners led a dawn karakia along with attendance

from the project team and the Upper Harbour Local Board.

For more information on the Auckland Northern Corridor project, contact us on 0800 NCI Project

(0800 624 776) or at northerncorridor@nzta.govt.nz

CONTACT: 09 968 2222 WEBSITE: www.businessnh.org.nz

EMAIL: admin@businessnh.org.nz OFFICE: Level 1, Unit 2, 322 Rosedale Road, Rosedale 

POSTAL: PO Box 303126, North Harbour 

   

https://businessnh.org.nz/sponsors/
https://www.facebook.com/BusinessNorthHarbour/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/business-north-harbour/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC16bTV6_hSUfd1uFB1rjJlg?view_as=subscriber
https://www.instagram.com/businessnorthharbour/?hl=en
mailto:northerncorridor@nzta.govt.nz?subject=undefined
http://www.businessnh.org.nz/
mailto:admin@businessnh.org.nz?subject=BNH%20E-news

